
 

Hello Harrison Families! 

 

Albeit a little late,  I’m happy to announce the Student Council will be 
continuing our tradition of collecting pop tabs in order to donate them to the 
Ronald McDonald House. Ronald McDonald House charities use the money from 
the donated and recycled pop-tabs, to maintain and create ‘a home away from 
home’ for children and their families who are being treated for terminal illnesses 
far from where they live. The pop-tabs will be brought to the Ronald McDonald 
House in West Long Branch, New Jersey. We will combine this year’s tabs with 
those we collected from September-March of the 2019-2020 school year.  Students 
can bring in pop tabs and drop them in their classroom collection containers, and if 
fully remote, drop them off to the school during your next scheduled material 
pick-up day. Harrison has collected over half a million tabs since the start of this 
campaign, please help us reach striving for our goal of one million tabs! Thank you 
for your help and participation in this great cause. If you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact me!  
  

 
                            Sincerely, 
 
                            Student Council Advisor 
                            Mollyann Piegari  
 
 
 


